
 

Newsletter 
A visit from Mrs Cannon 

Mrs Cannon (Jacob’s mum and Emily’s auntie) 

came to talk to year 2 about disability. We 

learnt that we can all do lots of different  

activities but we may need to go about them in 

different ways to get there. 

‘There’s always a way that helps you to 

do things.’ Seth 

‘A guide dog can 

help a visually 

impaired person 

get where they 

want to go’ Jacob 

 

‘If you find it hard to 

move, you can use a 

machine to help you put 

your socks on’ Harry 

‘Blind people use dots called 

braille to feel so they can 

read’ Eva 

‘Blind people may have a 

special machine which tells 

you the colour of the 

clothes so they match’ 

 

‘People can do 

things but in a 

different way’ 

Dan 

‘You can type a word on the 

computer and it will say it 

for you’ Erin 

‘A wheelchair can move up and down 

to reach high things’ Gergo 

‘You can have a lift to 

go upstairs’ Neve 

‘You can drive a car in a wheelchair. 

You have a lift to get in’ James 


